
THIS WEEK, beginning Monday 7th March 2022 

Tuesday 2.30pm Bereavement Café  
 7.30pm Wives & Friends – AGM & Games 
Thursday  7.30pm Lent Talk: 1 Kings 19 (St James Church) 
 8.00pm  Circuit Leadership Team meeting 
Saturday 10.00am Wesley’s – Hearing Dogs – Caroline & Isabel 
Sunday 13th  10.30am Morning Worship led by Revd Stan Brown 
 

Readings and Hymns for this morning’s service 
51 Great is thy faithfulness, O God my Father 
476 One more step along the world I go 
645 Will your anchor hold 
706 Longing for light, we wait in darkness 
483 We are marching in the light of God 
 
Readings Romans 10: 8 – 13 (NT page 170) 
 Luke 4: 1 – 13 (NT page 65) 
 

Prayer of the Week 
Creator God, 
we offer you our prayers for the peace of your world. 
For the well-being and safety of our sisters and brothers in the Ukraine 
and in Russia: We pray in the name of the Prince of Peace. 
For wisdom for those who hold power, that they might work together for 
the good of all people: We pray in the name of the Prince of Peace. 
For those who are or will become displaced because of conflict and for 
those who offer welcome and sanctuary: We pray in the name of the 
Prince of Peace. 
For peace in our own lives, families and churches, that we might offer 
justice, dignity and love for all: We pray in the name of the Prince of 
Peace. 
Gracious God, hear our prayers.   
In the name of Jesus Christ, The Prince of Peace.          Amen 
 

Written by the Revd Michaela Youngson, EMC Member (British Methodist Church) 
 

The loose collection for Sunday 27th February was £42.30. 

Church Family News 
Eleanor and Andy Roberts are leaving New Malden today to start a new 
life in the Peak District.  We will miss them and wish them all the very 
best.   
Their rental address as from 7th March will be 5 Rhodesia Road, 
Chesterfield S40 3AL.  Email is allhailthegloriousnorth@hotmail.com 
Eleanor’s telephone number is 07807 625606.  She says that the kettle will 
be on for friends always! 
 

Donations for Ukraine 
Details of locations accepting donations of bedding, clothes, etc, can be 
found on the noticeboard in Wesley’s.  There are also a number of 
organisations collecting financial donations including Unicef, British Red 
Cross, the UK Government Disasters Emergency Committee and the 
Methodist Church’s Relief and Development arm, All We Can at  
https://www.allwecan.org.uk/donate/ukraine/   
And of course please pray. 
 

Wesley’s Rota 
The gaps that Rosie the Rota Rabbit needs help filling 
over the next three weeks are as below.  Please help if 
you can, thank you: 
 
Monday 7th (one)  Tuesday 22nd (two) 
Thursday 10th (one)  Thursday 24th (one) 
Monday 14th (one)   Friday 25th (one) 
 

This week’s CTiM Lent Talk 
10 March 1 Kings 19 Amanda C Dickie (St Joseph's Catholic Church) 
 
The talks will all take place at St James Parish Church, Bodley Road KT3 
5QE starting at 7:30pm and finishing around 8:30pm.  Each talk is free-
standing with each speaker taking their own approach.   
 

This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Liz Edwards 
and arranged by Julie Haines. 
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Music in New Malden Sunday 13th March 3pm 
Anja Richardson (violin), originally from 
Slovenia, completed her postgraduate 
studies at Trinity Laban Conservatoire of 
Music and Dance and is widely experienced 
internationally in solo, chamber and 
orchestral performance. 
 
It will be a welcome return to MiNM for 
Korean-British pianist, Min-young Bae who appeared in our 2018 series. 
Min-young is a graduate of the Yehudi Menuhin School, the Royal College 
of Music and Trinity Laban where, in 2018, she was elected to a Junior 
Fellowship in Accompaniment. 
 
Their programme is: 
Mozart Violin Sonata in E minor, K.304 
Arvo Pärt Fratres 
Grieg Violin Sonata no.3 in C minor Op. 45 
 
Tickets available from Wesley’s @ £8. 
Please come along and support these exciting young artists! 
 
 

 
 
 

Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 (Church Office) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com  
Mrs Julie Haines (Steward) 020 8395 0202 juliehaines53@gmail.com 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Temporary Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
Mrs Julia Morton (Steward) 020 8942 2657 juliamorton@virginmedia.com 
 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Sunday 6th March 2022 
First Sunday in Lent 

 
Morning Worship led by Sally Rush 

 
 
 
 

WELCOME 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area (Wesley’s) after Morning 
Worship.  Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 

Large print hymn books and Korean-English Bibles are available:  

 

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 
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